Welcome to the New School Year!
The CBA Mother’s Club Presents

our ahhual

Luncheon and Gift Raffle
“W gfwaoum”

Please mark your calendars now

Sunday, October 28™, 2018
The Shore Casino in Atlantic Highlands

We are looking forward to this spectacular annual event and
sharing it with you this year. We promise a lovely afternoon filled
with fun, friendship and fabulous prizes.

Invitations will be mailed in August and seating is limited
<o please respond quickly.

This event would not be possible without the support and generosity
of our CBA families. If you would like to help by making a gift donation,
please contact Kelly Kelly.kneucker@mdiz.com. Monetary donations
made by check, payable to CBA Mothers Club, can be mailed to:
Mary Ann Dooling, 4 Tudor Court, Matawan NJ 07747

Watch your email and the CBA website for Luncheon updates. See you soon,
Mary Ann Dooling maryanndoolingcba@gmail.com
Stacey Krall stacey7kralls@gmail.com
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